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Memo 
To:   Charlie Horne, County Manager 

From: Paul S. Messick, Jr.   
CC:  

Date: October 25, 2012 

Re:
 

 Extension of Pittsboro ETJ 

 
 
  

On Monday, October 22, 2012 the Town of Pittsboro Board of Commissioners voted to 
request Chatham County’s consent to the extension of the town’s extraterritorial jurisdiction to include 
property of Chatham Park Investors.  The owner has requested the extension in order to have its future 
development plans reviewed in a comprehensive fashion by the Town.  Most of the owner’s property is 
already within the Town’s jurisdiction. 
 
 I have attached a copy of the Town’s resolution along with a proposed resolution for the 
County Board of Commissioners to consider.  Since the issue is noncontroversial I hope that it can be 
placed upon a consent agenda in the near future. 
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